
Wellelsley Middle School ​
All School PTO Meeting​

10/11/2022​
Via Zoom 

 

Panel Attendees: Dr Mark Ito Principal, Joelle Reidy PTO Co-President, Nicole Meyers PTO Co-President, 

Christina Malinn Department Head x, Ana Hurley Assistant Principal, Kate Morton, Ehrin Johnson 

Department Head English, Kris Gusmini Nurse, Lizz Gentes Department Head Math, Joanne Grant PK-12 

Physical Education, Kate Mahoney, Karsten Cash 

​
Welcome from PTO Co-Presidents Joelle Reidy & Nicole Meyers​
They welcomed the audience to the first PTO meeting of the year. 

Dr Ito​
Dr Ito welcomed all as well and explained that meeting is to learn more about different departments and 

resources at the middle school.​
​
Discussion of Departments​
WMS staff spoke about their department & roles and answered questions from parents/guardians. 

 


